
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MARCH 8, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 8 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

[GARY & LYNN – WAUPACA WROTE ON THE FIRST DAY] DEAR STAFF AT WRVM RADIO. WE 

WANT TO TELL YOU, WITH GRATEFUL HEARTS, JUST HOW MUCH WE APPRECIATE LISTENING 

TO YOUR STATION! IT BLESSES US IN SO MANY WAYS THROUGHOUT THE DAY. SOME OF OUR 

FAVORITES ARE MONEYWISE, GRACE TO YOU, SONG REQUESTS AND THE LITTLE SPOT AT 

NOON REMINDING US TO QUIET OUR HEARTS BEFORE GOD. IT IS SUCH A WONDERFUL 

MOMENT TO REMIND OURSELVES THAT GOD IS WITH US AND WANTS US TO TALK TO HIM 

ABOUT OUR DAY. WE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR YOUR MINISTRY AND DONATE ANNUALLY. IN 

THIS MIXED UP WORLD IN WHICH WE LIVE, IT’S NICE TO KNOW THAT WE CAN COUNT ON YOU 

TO BRING HIS LIGHT AND PEACE INTO OUR DAY! 

[SCOTT & LISA – STURGEON BAY] FIRST, SCOTT WANTED TO MAKE SURE I WRITE “WE 

MISS RANGER BILL” BUT UNDERSTAND IT’S NOT WRVM – IT’S MOODY’S DECISION. WE 

ARE SO GRATEFUL FOR WRVM. 2020 WASN’T JUST STAY-HOME BECAUSE OF COVID FOR 

US. IT INCLUDED A 6 MONTH MEDICAL CRISIS. AT THE BEGINNING OF THE CRISIS, DURING 

A 10 DAY HOSPITAL STAY, WE WERE ABLE TO LISTEN TO WRVM BECAUSE I BROUGHT IN 

A RADIO! WHAT A WITNESSING TOOL BETWEEN RADIO DRAMAS AND CD RADIO 

DRAMA’S ‘CHRIST/GOD’ WAS IN SCOTT’S HOSPITAL ROOM. WE ENJOY ALMOST ALL THE 

PROGRAMS AND MUSIC. OF COURSE, WE DON’T CARE FOR EVERYTHING BUT THOSE 

ITEMS DO WITNESS TO OTHERS. SO WE AREN’T REQUESTING ANY CHANGES. MAY YOUR 

MINISTRY CONTINUE TO GROW DURING THIS CANCEL CULTURE AND ANYTHING 

CHRISTIAN ERA THAT WE LIVE IN. NOTHING IS BIGGER THAN OUR SAVIOR, JESUS CHRIST! 

AMEN TO THAT! AND I PRAY EVERYTHING IS BETTER NOW FOR YOU. THANK YOU FOR 

SHARING HOW WRVM WAS A BLESSING TO YOU DURING THIS TIME. THAT IS A GREAT 

ENCOURAGEMENT TO THE ENTIRE STAFF. 

AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. YOUR TAX-DEDUCTIBLE GIFTS AND PRAYERS ARE 

WHAT KEEP WRVM ON THE AIR SO IT CAN BE A BLESSING TO OTHERS. WE LITERALLY 

HAVE NO IDE WHO IS LISTENING AT ANY GIVEN MOMENT OR HOW GOD IS USING WHAT 

THEY ARE HEARING TO BE A HELP TO THEM. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


